
 

 

 

Getting to Oakley Wood Crematorium 
Oakley Wood Crematorium is situated adjacent to the B4100 Warwick - Banbury road, with 
the entrance on B4087 Wellsbourne Road. It is close to Junction 13 on the M40, but please 
note that it is only possible to leave the M40 at junction 13 if you are travelling north. 

Travelling north on the M40 
Leave the M40 at junction 13. Take the B4100 south for about 300m then turn right onto the 
B4087 towards Wellsbourne. 

After about 600m the road turns sharply left. After a further 400m you will see the entrance 
to the Crematorium on the left. 

Travelling south on the M40 
Leave the M40 at junction 14 and take the A452. After nearly a mile you will reach a large 
roundabout. Take the third exit and head towards Banbury on the A452. After about 1¼ 
miles turn right onto the B4087 towards Wellsbourne. 

After about 600m the road turns sharply left. After a further 400m you will see the entrance 
to the Crematorium on the left. 

From Warwick 
Head south out of Warwick on the Banbury Road (A425). About 2 miles out of Warwick you 
will come to a large roundabout. Take the second exit (A452) towards Banbury. Cross the 
M40 and continue until the junction with B4087 road to Wellsbourne. Turn right onto this 
road. 

After about 600m the road turns sharply left. After a further 400m you will see the entrance 
to the Crematorium on the left. 

From Leamington 
Head south on the Tachbrook Road (B4087). Go past Bishops Tachbrook and continue until 
you meet the B4100 Warwick - Banbury Road. Turn right here. After about 150m turn left 
onto the B4087 towards Wellsbourne. 

After about 600m the road turns sharply left. After a further 400m you will see the entrance 
to the Crematorium on the left. 



Oakley Wood Crematorium – Location plan 
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